
City of Racine

Legislation Text

City Hall
730 Washington Ave.

Racine, WI  53403
www.cityofracine.org

Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the Sixth District requesting that the Committee of the
Whole meet to receive a presentation from SEWRPC and the DNR about the proposed diversion and
return of Lake Michigan water to Waukesha and to discuss the proper response, if any, by the
Common Council.

Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole on 07-10-2018:  the Item be Received and
Filed.

Fiscal Note:  N/A
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